
Arrangements Concerning Cancellation of S1 Admission Interview   

 

Dear Primary 6 parents, 

 

  Having received 411 applications at the stage of ‘Discretionary Places 

Admission’, we would like to express heartfelt gratitude to your support to us.  

 

  Owing to the local outbreak of coronavirus and the large number of 

confirmed cases, the Education Bureau (EDB) has extended suspension of 

face-to-face classes until after the Lunar New Year holiday and infections may still 

spread afterwards. To protect the health of applicants and school personnel, we have 

decided to cancel the S1 admission interview scheduled for 13 March 2021. The 

weightings of the assessment components of successful applicants would be adjusted 

with reference to the original ones as follows:  

 

Assessment Component Original Weightings New Weightings 

EDB rank order 40%  57.1% 

Extra-curricular activities 

and services  

10% 14.3% 

Awards and prizes  20% 28.6% 

Interview  30% -- 

Full marks 100% 100% 

 

  Moreover, photocopies of P6 First Term School Report or proof for the 

achievements listed in the application form can be handed in to us on or before 27 Feb 

2021 if the document(s) were not available when you submitted the application form 

in Jan 2021.    

 

  Please note that in accordance with the instructions of the EDB, the date for 

the release of the results of the S1 Discretionary Places will be 31 March 2021. 

Successful applicants will be notified by phone and mail that day. The notification 

arrangements at this stage are not applicable to reserve and unsuccessful applicants. 

Parents should not approach us to inquire about the selection results. 

 

  Should you have further enquiries, please call us at 2570 6665 or email us at 

admission@live.ccsc.edu.hk. 

 

 

Cheung Chuk Shan College 



取消中一自行收生面試安排 

敬啟者： 

 

    本校二零二一至二零二二年度自行分配學位共收到四百一十一份申請，在此

衷心感謝申請本校的家長及小六同學對本校的信任與支持。 

 

    鑑於新型冠狀病毒肺炎的疫情仍然嚴峻，確診數字未有放緩跡象，教育局宣

布全港學校維持暫停面授課堂至農曆年假後，有關情況仍待進一步評估。為保障

家長及  貴子弟的健康，本校決定取消原定於二零二一年三月十三日舉行的中一

自行收生面試。面試取消後，本校甄選自行收生學校的準則及比重將有以下修訂： 

 

甄選準則 原本比重 新修訂比重 

教育局的成績次第 40%  57.1% 

課外活動及服務 10% 14.3% 

獎項 20% 28.6% 

面試 30% -- 

總分 100% 100% 

 

    家長於一月遞交表格時，若未有呈交同學小六上學期成績表、報名表格上所

列獎項、課外活動成就或服務之影印本，均可於二零二一年二月二十七日或之前

補交。 

 

    根據教育局指引，中一自行收生分配結果將於三月三十一日公布，屆時本校

將透過電話及書面郵寄通知所有獲取錄的同學。有關電話及書面郵寄通知安排並

不適用於未獲取錄的同學。 

 

    閣下如有任何疑問，歡迎致電 2570 6665或電郵至 admission@live.ccsc.edu.hk

查詢。 

 

    此致 

各位家長 

張祝珊英文中學謹啟 
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